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FULL BODY COUNT FACILITY AT BIKINI ATOLL

I have just received the encicsed letter from Dr. Conard
concurring in the plans for the subject facility. You
will note he has asked that a work bench be added along
the 20-foot wall opposite the showers.

I ¢oneur fn a11 the requests made by Dr. Conard in his
letter of July 9, 1969. Please arrange with Holmes & Narver
to have them carried out as promptly and as economically
ae feasible. As you are aware, costs connected with this
work will be paid for by the AEC and should be charged to
other than the Bikini Cleanup Project.

Pleasa keep the Commander, JTG 8.8, fully advised regurding
this project.
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